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Events

LMU DOCTORAL PROGRAM 10TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER
OCTOBER 4, 2014

Join us in celebrating 10 years of impact and achievement by the distinguished students and alumni 
of the LMU Ed.D. in Educational Leadership for Social Justice with remarks 
from program alumni as well as LMU President David W. Burcham, Dean 
Shane P. Martin, and founding director Mary K. McCullough.

Saturday, October 4, 2014
5 - 8 p.m.
Roski Dining Room, University Hall
1 LMU Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90045

For more information and to RSVP, visit soe.lmu.edu/doctoraldinner.
Questions? Contact the LMU Doctoral Center at 310.338.7449 or doctoral@lmu.edu.

Doctoral Program 
Info Sessions

October 15
November 13
6 - 8 p.m.

If you have colleagues or 
friends who are thinking 
about pursing their Ed.D., 
please invite them to RSVP  
for an info session at http://
soe.lmu.edu/doctoralinfo. 

If you would like to be on the 
student and alumni panel for 
any of these information ses-
sions, please contact Deanna.
Pittman@lmu.edu. To find 
out how you can be involved 
with recruiting in other ways, 
contact Deanna. 

Community Dialogue: Building Educational Justice within African 
American Communities
 Social, Emotional and Identity Formation of African American Students
Wednesday, Oct. 8 
5:30 – 7 p.m. with networking receptions to follow
Ahmanson Auditorium, UH 1000

African American Youth Empowerment: Culturally Relevant/Responsive 
Teaching and Pedagogy
Wednesday, Nov. 5 
5:30 – 7 p.m. with networking receptions to follow
Ahmanson Auditorium, UH 1000

Co-hosted by LMU School of Education, LMU Family of Schools, and 
the LMU Ed.D. in Educational Leadership for Social Justice For more 
information and to RSVP, visit http://soe.lmu.edu/communitydialogue. 
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Events Cont.

Distinguished Lecture on Critical Literacy Skills in the 21st Century 
Keynote lecture with Don Deshler, Ph.D.
October 6, 2014 | 5 - 6 p.m.
University Hall 1000, Ahmanson Auditorium
RSVP to Cheryl Wawrzaszek at Cheryl.Wawrzaszek@lmu.edu.

Alumni & Friends Networking Reception
Tuesday, Oct. 21, 2014 
5:30 - 7:30 p.m. 
Dean’s Remarks at 6:15 p.m.

The California Club
538 South Flower Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90071 

We will be joined by LMU community partners including leaders within the Catholic, charter, public and gen-
eral education communities. 
•Complimentary food and beverages will be provided.
•Parking is hosted.
•Business/Business Casual attire required by the California Club.

Apple iPad Air Drawing
RSVP today and be entered to win a new iPad by attending!
Winner will be drawn at 6:15 p.m. and will receive the iPad at the event. 

To RSVP by Oct. 14, and to learn more, please click here. 

Questions? Please contact Carol Gowey at carol.gowey@lmu.edu or 310.338.5176.

Please note: There is no fee for this event.

Re-dedication of the Paulo Freire Critical Pedagogy Archives 
Saturday, Oct. 25 | 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Chapman University 

Dr. Antonia Darder will be part of a day-long symposium hosted by Chapman University’s College of Educa-
tional Studies and Leatherby Libraries for the re-dedication of the Paulo Freire Critical Pedagogy Archives. In 
addition to Dr. Darder, Nita Freire, Donaldo Macedo, Peter McLaren, Alma Flor Ada, Richard Kahn, and Ro-
dolfo Torres will all be part of the day-long symposium to be held in Paulo’s honor. 
For more information and to register​, click here.
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Events Cont.

Dean Shane P. Martin’s Annual Convocation Address
The LMU Doctorate in Educational Leadership for Social Justice:
A Decade of Making a Difference in Schools and Communities

Dean Shane Martin will speak to the impact of the SOE’s Ed.D. in Educational Leadership for Social Justice pro-
gram over the past 10 years. With more than 100 graduates holding influential positions in diverse education-
al settings, the LMU Doctoral Program is transforming schools and communities in Los Angeles and beyond.

You are invited and encouraged to attend either of these convocation addresses:

Dean Shane P. Martin’s 8th Annual Student Convocation 
Thursday, October 30, 2014 
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Ahmanson Auditorium, University Hall 1000. 
Reception to follow.
RSVP here.

Dean Shane P. Martin’s 11th Annual Convocation Address
Monday, November 3, 2014 
11:00 a.m. 
Hilton 100 Auditorium, Hilton Center for Business. 
Lunch will follow in the St. Robert’s Hall Auditorium.  
Invitation and RSVP to follow.

Faculty News
Dr. Marta Baltodano was recently elected President of the Council on Anthropology and Education (CAE). As 
a national organization, CAE is the largest group of the American Anthropological Association (AAA). Dr. Balto-
dano’s three-year term will begin this fall with her also serving as the CAE Program Chair for the 2015 annual 
conference.
 
Dr. Ernesto Colín has published a new book, Indigenous Education through Dance and Ceremony: A Mexica 
Palimpsest, which presents an ethnography of contemporary indigenous education through the spirit prac-
tice, dance ceremonies, and cultural diffusion efforts of a Mexica (Aztec) dance circle in the United States. 
 
Dr. Yvette Lapayese’s article, “Globalization and National Initiatives in Critical Human Rights Education in 
Schools,” was included as a chapter in the recent publication, The International Handbook of Globalization, 
Education, and Policy Research. The compilation, edited by Joseph Zajda, presents a global overview of devel-
opments in education and policy change during the last decade. To learn more, click here.

The Ed.D. in Educational Leadership 
for Social Justice program has been 
chosen by the University Intercul-
tural Council to receive an Inclusive 
Excellence Recognition Award! 
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35th Annual Bergamo Conference on Curriculum Theory and Classroom Practice
Continuing Complexities: Curriculum Theory within the intersections of the past, present and future
October 9-11, 2014
Dayton, Ohio

This year’s call seeks proposals that invoke a reflective and relational process involving not only historical 
positioning but also concerns of the self, place, the material, and the theoretical. Proposals are encouraged to 
simultaneously consider the past, present, and future in relation as to avoid the desire to simply latch onto the 
future as an abandonment of the problems of the present or dwell in nostalgia of the past. Instead, partici-
pants should see this year’s theme as an opportunity to reject not only temporal divisions, but also all those 
that serve as barriers to new ways of understanding and being in curriculum scholarship.

Educational Law Association Post-Conference
The Educational Law Association is hosting a special post-conference on Saturday specifically for graduate 
students.  Read more here.

UCEA Website, Listserve, and Members’ Only Page
LMU’s confidential login for 2014 is UCEA and the password is Griffiths2014. This will give you access to all 
UCEA journals at no charge, as well as great information about ways to become involved with UCEA.   Check 
out http://ucea.org/. Questions about UCEA Opportunities or Resources? Contact Dr. Elizabeth Reilly, LMU 
SOE Plenum Representative to UCEA, elizabeth.reilly@lmu.edu.

Research Opportunities

Tommy Chang, Ed.D. ’13, Instructional Area Superintendent for 
LAUSD, was interviewed by LMU Magazine. Read the interview 
here.

Anita Kreide, Ed.D. ‘11, Assistant Clinical Professor at LMU, pre-
sented with other LMU faculty and staff at the California STEM 
Symposium in San Diego, September 21-23, on What is missing 
in STEM education? and The Silent 
“T” in STEM: Classroom Technology 
Integration.

Kelley McCann Miller, Ed.D. ‘13, 
and her husband recently moved to 
Northern California from Tanzania.  
They also welcomed their baby girl, 
Maria Elizabeth, on August 12, 2014.

Student and Alumni News

BIRTHDAYS

Kortney Hernandez		  10/4
Trish Ray			   10/6
Sofia Vergara			  10/8
Matthew Mallon		  10/10
Santa Acuna			   10/10
Michelle Flowers		  10/11
Evelyn Licea			   10/12
Joshua Beardall		  10/15
Gina Chavez			   10/15
Jennifer Grenardo  		  10/22
Adriane Peralta		  10/26
Andrew Furedi		  10/27
Daniel O’Connell		  10/27
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We want to hear from you.  Send your news to doctoral@lmu.edu.
Follow us on Twitter @LMUDoctoral
Like us on Facebook /LMUDoctoral

Follow us on Instagram: lmudoctoral

Higher Education Opportunities

Principal Supervisor at Walden University
Principal Supervisors are contributing (part-time) faculty members at Walden University who serve the Rich-
ard W. Riley College of Education and Leadership by regularly observing and evaluating principal candidates 
during their internships, over a period of 12 months. Principal Supervisors visit school settings, working with 
principal mentors and principal candidates in supervising, and evaluating, the field experience for principal 
candidates.  This position is located in Lake Arrowhead, CA. 

PK-12 Opportunities

Teacher at Green Dot Public Schools
Green Dot Public Schools is hiring teachers and school leaders.  Contact Lisa Nichols for more information, 
LNichols@greendot.org.
 

other Opportunities

Program Associate at Conrad Hilton Foundation “Catholic Sisters Program”
Conrad Hilton Foundation “Catholic Sisters Program” is looking for a Program Associate with experience in 
Catholic schools.  The Program Associate plays a central role in coordinating the grantmaking activities related 
to the Catholic Sisters Strategic Initiative and Catholic Education Major Program and provides administrative 
support to the Program Director, Catholic Sisters Initiative.  This position is an integral part of the Catholic 
Sisters/Education team, providing program and administrative support to other members of the team as well 
as acts as a liaison between team members, grantees and external consultants. Interested candidates should 
send a cover letter, resume, and salary history by email to Human Resources at hr@hiltonfoundation.org.  
Please note “Program Associate – Catholic Sisters/Education Programs” in the subject line.  No phone inqui-
ries, please. See the attached job announcement.

Career Opportunities
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